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We are the owners of the Third Floor flat in this house, immediately below the proposed 

development.

 We believe that the proposal would be out of character with this listed terrace: the existing 

house is architecturally consistent as it currently is, but the proposed development seeks to 

change this. The existing house is a fine period property, which is protected by its listed 

status and the proposal is for a modern, unsightly addition.

We do not believe that a mansard is appropriate on this listed building. The proposed 

windows and openings at the front and rear do not follow the style of those below.

The reference in the application to "building standards" is misplaced and misleading.

In addition the flat would still be a one bedroomed flat and so would not be a benefit in 

terms of housing supply, as suggested in the application.
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